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Re: Docket Nos. E-100, Sub 113; E-100, Sub 121; and M-100, Sub 124 <
BQ}W)\‘M

Dear Ms. Vance: (4 \
thy

The Commission's August 3, 2010 Order in Docket Nos. E-100, Sub 113,
and E-100, Sub 121, requested that the Public Staff work with the affected Ujm
electric and natural gas utilities to develop a proposal for streamlining and
updating the Commission’s Revised Guidelines for Resolution of Issues ﬂgwﬁ(
Regarding Incentive Programs and file the proposal in Docket No. M-100, Sub
124 within three months. The Public Staff apologizes for missing the deadline, 5@%}
and states that it has begun working with the affected utilities and hopes to be

able to present a proposal to the Commission by March 31, 2011. ( 4.{{
(
Sincerely yours, g = £00)
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Elizabeth A. Denning ﬂ
Staff Attorney

elizabeth.denning@psncuc.nc.gov
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